Melanie Reif <imreif@uiah.gove

Scheduling Conference Scheduled for This Morning at 9:00 A.M, in the Matter
of Formal Complaint of Daniel Beck against Lakeview Water Corporation;
Docket No. 13-540-01.

1 message

Melanie Reif <mreif@utah.gov> Man, Jan 27, 2014 at 10:45 AM
To: dbeck177@grnall.com, lakeMewwatercorp@gmail.com, mamith@smithknowles.com,
pmaughan@smithknowles.com

Co: William Duncan <wduncan@utah.gov>, Mark Long <mlong@utah.gov>, Erika Tedder <etedder@utah.gov>, Gary
Widerburg <gwiderburg@utah.gov>

Dear Parties,

As noticed on December 31, 2013, a scheduling conference was scheduled for this morning at 9:00 a.m. at the
Heber M. Wells Building in downtown Salt Lake City. Mr. Beck was scheduled to appear by telephone; howewer,
at the conference neither party appeared. Thereafter, | received a call from counsel for the Lakeview Water
Corporation that Mr. Smith had essentially overlooked the appointment. Given the failure of the parties to attend
the scheduling conference, please advise whether this matter is going forward and, if so, please communicate
with one another and present a proposed schedule that is mutually agreeable. Once 1 receive the proposed
scheduls, 1 will make sure there are no conflicts with the Commission's calendar and issue a scheduling order. If
this matter has been resolved such that going forward with a scheduling order and hearing are no longer needed,
please advise the Commission as to complainant's desire to withdraw the complaint and have the matter

dismissed.
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Melanie A. Reif
Administrative Law Judge
Utah Public Sendce Commission



